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Citizens for Strong Schools
Minutes June5, 2019

Members of the Executive Committee for Citizens for Strong Schools held a “going forward”
meeting at Bageland on June 5™ %*° 3t 8:30 am. It was noted that the 1/2 cent sales tax
initiative while very successful had been challenging for our volunteers, and we have several
executive committee members who would no longer be serving on the Citizens for Strong
Schools Board. There was consensus that the organization needed to regroup and recruit new
volunteers for the upcoming 1 MIL referendum in November 2020.

By consensus it was determined that Mary Benedict would serve as new chair of Citizens for
Strong Schools, the vice chair would need to be filled, and Tom Hollinger would serve as
treasurer beginning October 1%, 2019 with Khan-Lien Banko continuing to serve as interim
treasurer until that date. The annual report for the Florida Department of Corporations has
been filed so an addendum will be refiled when Dr. Hollinger becomes treasurer.

Everyone was asked to bring “new names” of those who would be willing to serve on the
Citizens for Strong Schools. We will activate our meetings in the fall of 2019.

Chairman- Mary Benedict
Vice Chair — Vacant
Treasurer — Dr. Tom Hollinger as of October 1, 2019

Submitted Sandy Hollinger Vice Chair
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